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Present: 

Information meetings on our Long Term Disability Plan  

Saturday May 11, 2019 
 

 
 

The cost of our LTD plan has skyrocketed in the last two years making it unaffordable for many of our 

members.  We now have options available to us to reduce the cost through benefit reductions.  We have 

finalized LTD Information Meetings in Bracebridge and Lindsay on Saturday May 11, 2019 to present the 

options to all members in attendance.   

 

We are pleased to have Keren Higgins, OTIP Senior Account Manager in attendance to make a presentation.  

The Presentation will explain the reasons for the increased cost of LTD followed by potential options, some 

of which could lower the LTD benefit level while reducing premium costs.   

Following the presentations there will be an opportunity for questions and answers. 

 

We encourage anyone who currently has LTD coverage through the school board plan attend this important 

meeting.   

Members who have LTD coverage will have an opportunity to vote on the options presented at the meetings 

through an electronic voting process in the days following the meetings. 

 

Date:  Saturday May 11, 2019 

 
 

Bracebridge Meeting:   

   

Where:   Muskoka Falls P.S. 

42 Morrow Drive, 

Bracebridge 

School Gymnasium 

 

When:  9:30am to 11:30am 

 

 

Lindsay Meeting: 

 

I.E. Weldon S.S. 

24 Weldon Road, 

Lindsay 

Cafeteria 

 

2:00pm to 4:00 pm 

 


